Feedback (Fridays)

A nice card has been received from a grateful patient after winning Plant of the week.

The question the patient raised was how do they win the plant ? is it a fix or just the luck of the draw.

A report in next month's newsletter How to win the plant by fridays without even trying.

Well Done Fridays

Battery Rounds

The dashing blue pouch used for money and batteries was soiled recently when old batteries were placed in the pouch and leaked all over the money and other batteries.

PLEASE DO NOT PLACE USED BATTERIES IN THIS POUCH

When you remove a battery from a radio throw it away in one of the many waste bins on the wards.

G.Y.

Feedback (Team)

A former patient of ward 10 Fred Henniker has donated a Jazz cd and thanks the radio service for the marvellous job we do.We also played requests for his wife who had a stay in ward one and this is their way of saying thankyou.

Nice One Team

Feedback (Saturdays)

Another former patient arrived recently on a saturday evening to donate some records for the studio: not content with this he also took away £25's worth of Raffle tickets and promptly sold them all.

(Ed: Some Good Feedback This Month, Keep It Up P.J.)

Friday Night "Stonker"

Roger was unable to attend one Friday night recently, so the rest of the crew were suffering from withdrawal symptoms from his "Stonker". That was until, about half way through the evening, one of the presenters (who shall remain anonymous) shouted out to the other two

"I've just done a real stonker out here!!" Within 10 seconds the Fire Officer arrived in the studio looking for the person who had "done a stonker"!!!!

Now that's that what I call a stonker!!

Record Library

Recently a lot of singles have been put away the wrong way round. Please ensure that the colour coding is pointing out so that it can clearly be seen. Any time you have little to do, then take a look through the records and if there are any put away the wrong way round, then do please correct it. There has also been a few instances af records having been put back in the wrong sleeve, so please double check the sleeve before you put the record away.

Bracknell Bandstand

Bracknell bandstand with recorded music from presenters was a success and plans for next years are to go ahead with some minor changes.

Well Done Team.

Picture This

The year moves on and as yet nobody has passed me any pictures of themselves or other presenters for this years radio history file. I would like to update the frames on the wall as well.Don't forget all pictures and any items you come across about Radio Heatherwood Ye olde editor would like them.

(Ed: No more Paul McCartney pictures please).

Feedback

The loan radio service once again proves it's worth with a complementary letter from a former patient on ward one. Mrs Dorothy Portsmouth was so grateful for the playing of her tape she has donated 10 for a loan radio for ward one.

A loan radio has also been sponsored by former patient Murray Lewis of Bracknell.

Caroline Davy a patient in ward 10 has also donated 10 for a loan radio.

Yakkety Yak

My spies have been busy this last month and news of an impending wedding has been received and also a certain C D has a lovely voice when it comes to Karaoke, if you don't believe me pop down to the 3m club where duets are a regular feature.

Feedback (Fridays)

Picture the scene: a quiet Friday night on the wards, three intrepid Radio Heatherwood presenters roaming around seeking patients with record requests. A little old lady in the bed near the end of Ward 4 looks a good candidate. The presenter approaches and says confidently "I'm from Radio Heatherwood, Would you like to make a request?". "Yes" she replies

"Will you take my knickers off"!!!!!

P.S. Just what Carla was doing wearing this lady's knickers remains a mystery!

Shorts Supply (A shorts Story)

Spotted during the recent hot weather(you know those two days in July)-The Tartan Terror was decked out in his shorts !.

Margaret the cleaner tried to spray up his leg !.

```
GY was heard to say I Hope that's not starch !.

Ps When does Carla get issued with her shorts !

(Ed: Is it extra strength starch ? )

Roge.

Charity Night
```

This years charity night will be held at the Station Hotel outside Ascot Railway Station. Watch the notice board for more details.

Johnny Mathis Goes Scottish!!

This months candidate for the silliest misheard title goes to Tom who had written on the request slip Johnny Mathis - The Purple Heather. Was this JM doing a rendition of a traditional Scottish melody? No, it was supposed to be The Twelfth of Never!

Passing Out

Radio Heatherwood has two new presenters, Carla Davis and David Griffiths. After many months of training these two trainee's have proved their worth.

I hope you will all wish them well.

Ps Always remember to engage brain first before speaking.

Sunday Broadcasts

Come on Guy's and Gals I was sad to be informed that the August sunday broadcast was cancelled due to staff shortages.

I would ask each and everyone of you to try and cover just one sunday between now and the end of the year, that way our airwaves won't be silent.

Don't forget Sunday hotch potch is your chance to play an hour of your favourites provided they are in keeping with the stations style.

Roge

Departures

W/E 14/8 Due to family commitments Kevin Stovell has decided to leave. We have thanked kevin for his help and wished him well.

Feedback

Reverend David G Reports

Mabel on ward 5 thanked us for our work and asked us to read out this prayer to everyone at Heatherwood.

Thora Hurd and Songs of Praise eat your heart out I was a natural.

(ED: Has he got the habit ! or was he just monk--eying around)

Disco Fever

Disco fever has gripped the station as Rocking Roge has started his disco again. If you get enquiries for disco's on the phone pass

them on to Roge (0344-23249). Weddings christenings, bar mitzvahs.

(ED: Has he got the white strides and the platform shoe's as well)

Grand Draw Tickets

All counterfoils of sold tickets must be returned to the studio by Saturday 12th September at the latest. If you arrive on charity night with them in your pocket, you will be asked to fold them.

Eastbourne or Bust

Bus driver extraordinair Dave departed for the wilds of Eastbourne on sunday 23rd with coachloads of Radio Heatherwood supporters.

(Ed: Only trouble was they bought him back again)

Waitrose

Saturday shoppers to Waitrose Sunningdale were treated to a rare sight 22/8 when Tom Beaumont arrived to sell tickets suitably attired with Green hair and glasses resembling Dame Edna's. Asked by David Griffiths "is that your real Hair" "Yes" replied Tom, "It was quite normal until it heard some of Roger's Stonkers ".

(Ed: you sure it wasn't the rasperry ripple crisps)

Feedback (Fridays)

A nice card has been received from a grateful patient after winning Plant of the week.

The question the patient raised was how do they win the plant ? is it a fix or just the luck of the draw.

A report in next month's newsletter How to win the plant by fridays without even trying.

Well Done Fridays

Battery Rounds

The dashing blue pouch used for money and batteries was soiled recently when old batteries were placed in the pouch and leaked all over the money and other batteries.

PLEASE DO NOT PLACE USED BATTERIES IN THIS POUCH

When you remove a battery from a radio throw it away in one of the many waste bins on the wards.

G.Y.

Feedback (Team)

A former patient of ward 10 Fred Henniker has donated a Jazz cd and thanks the radio service for the marvellous job we do.We also played requests for his wife who had a stay in ward one and this is their way of saying thankyou.

Nice One Team

© PJProductions

(Ed: Some Good Feedback This Month, Keep It Up